

January  
thirtieth  
1 9 2 8

Dear Dr. Martin,

Will it be all right if I reach Montreal Friday morning, February 3rd? I am very anxious to talk to Dr. McKay and to see things at the General Hospital.

Dr. Cone would arrive there on Saturday morning and could meet people Saturday morning. If for any reason you feel it would be better to postpone the visit, please wire me. It can be done next week just as well. I find that we shall be free however, this Friday and Saturday and I think that it would be better if I came on up ahead.

I am dropping a line to Dr. McKay to see if he will be free to see me on Friday. I hope my telegram arrived in time to be presented to the Faculty.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

Dr. C. F. Martin,  
Faculty of Medicine,  
McGill University,  
Montreal, Canada.